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Forest School Sessions (Summer Term 2024) EYFS 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
During the Summer Term your child will be participating in weekly Forest School sessions. The 
sessions will take place on a Friday morning on our school field, these sessions are being led by 
Kaomi Murty (a local forest school practitioner).  The first session will be Friday 12th April.  
 

Summer 1 sessions Summer 2 sessions 
Friday 12th April Friday 7th June 
Friday 19th April Friday 14th June 
Friday 26th April Friday 21st June 
Friday 3rd May Friday 28th June 
Friday 10th May Friday 5th July 
Friday 24th May Friday 12th July 

 

Your child can come to school every Friday in their own clothes; however, please ensure that they 
have: 
 

• Outdoor shoes – walking boots or wellingtons (spare shoes/trainers to change into once 
back at school) 

• Warm socks 
• A warm coat – preferably waterproof 
• A jumper or fleece 
• A t-shirt 
• Trousers 
• Waterproof over-trousers (weather dependent) 
• An extra layer of clothing depending on the weather 
 

Please ensure your child’s clothing is clearly labelled. 
 
During Forest School sessions, children are encouraged to work collaboratively to carry out 
activities such as den/shelter building, role play, exploration, practical and creative skills. 
 
I am sure that your child will make the most of this wonderful opportunity to learn outdoors. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. Paton 
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